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ACPE Accreditation Update 
__________________________________________ 
 
At the January 2002 meeting of the American Council on Pharmaceutical Education 
(ACPE), the Council recommended that the Office of Health Policy and Clinical 
Outcomes be continued as an ACPE-accredited provider of continuing pharmaceutical 
education.  The accreditation was approved through January 2007. 


